
 

Learning Passports at Northgate. 

 

Learning Passports are used at Northgate Primary as a replacement for the 
Individual Education Plans (IEPs) that you may have received in the past. These 
are used as a way of target setting for SEND pupils receiving support additional 
to that which they receive in the classroom. 

 Learning Passports aim to be more useful and pupil friendly, with targets 
being set and achieved more frequently.  

  Pupils will bring their Learning Passport home for you to have a look at 
every Friday, and we ask that you ensure they return it to school every 
Monday morning.   

 If a pupil achieves a target independently at home, for instance when 
working on their homework, please do date and initial one of the four 
achievement boxes beneath their current target.   

 Teachers will ask that work is completed at home and you will need to 
check the communication log at the back of the book regularly for 
updates. If you have any queries, comments or concerns, these can be 
recorded, and will be responded to, at the back of the Learning Passport. 

 These passports will be reviewed termly and parents will have an 
opportunity to provide feedback.  

 

Kind regards, 

Hannah Harding  

SENDCo 

 


